


continue to retain the benefit of lower interchange revenue.  Interchange revenue is not a cost or 

burden borne by consumers, but its further reduction will continue to have negative consequences 

We at WesBanco appreciate the opportunity to have our voice heard in this critical matter and ask the 

Board to reconsider this amendment until a stronger analysis can be completed.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Aaron Rykowski 

Executive Vice President 

Chief Compliance Officer 
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